
September 2, 1965

To the Owner of the reel of
yellow nylon rope (behind the bar)

c/o Robertson's Crab House
Popes Creek, Maryland

Dear Sir:

Since I left before you arrived on last Sunday morning,
I was unable to pay you for the nylon line you kindly gave me.
Could you let me know what I owe you? I am very grateful for
your help since I am sure my boat would have been smashed
otherwise,

Sincerely yours,

Christian B. Anfinsen

9202 Cedar Way
Bethesda, Md.


